PN 2324 271

DELIA MEMORIAL SCHOOL (BROADWAY)
Notice to Parents / Guardians

6" May 2024
Dear Parents / Guardians,
GCE Chinese Examination 2023-2024
Your child/ward will take part in the GCE Chinese Examination on 21* May, 2024 (Tuesday).
As students taking the examination have to reach the examination center at 4:00 p.m., they will be

dismissed at school at 3:00 p.m. on that day. Students must arrive the examination center on time.

Admission Form and HKID should be presented for the identification check during the examination.

Please sign the Reply Slip on or before 10™ May 2024, Please remind your child/ward to attend

the examination punctually and beware of safety. = Thank you very much for your attention.

Yours faithfully,

K.C.Lo
Principal

.................... -
Reply Slip (PN_2324_271)

" Date:

Re: GCE Chinese Examination 2023-2024

Dear Principal,
I understand the details of the GCE Chinese Examination 2023-2024. I will instruct my child/ward

of Class () to attend the examination on time.

Name of the Parent/Guardian:

Signature of Parent/Guardian:




